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CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. 
INFORMS 

 
 
BOGOTA, D.C. FEBRUARY 11, 2020.- CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH"), 
indirect subsidiary of CEMEX, S.A.B. de C.V. (“CEMEX”) informs that, as it has 
been previously informed to the market, CEMEX and two of its officers were subject 
of a federal class action lawsuit in the United States District Court for the Southern 
District of New York, which was initially dismissed in July 2019 and subsequently 
amended by the plaintiffs, who included CLH as a defendant, on which, in 
September 2019, CEMEX, its two defendant officers and CLH requested again its 
dismissal. 
 
Regarding this claim, CLH informs that it was notified of a new dismissal by the 
Court, giving the opportunity to the plaintiffs to present different appeals within a 
period not exceeding 30 days. 
 
CEMEX, its officers and CLH will continue strongly exercising their defense denying 
any responsibility in their charge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official 
version, therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish 
version shall prevail. 
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